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Senator Waters asked: 

Senator WATERS:  Okay. Would you able to say what proportion of temporary or casual folk 

have changed since September or are we confined two financial year figures again? 

Ms Carlos:  I could take that on notice. 

 

 

Answer: 

The proportion of temporary and casual employees as at 30 September 2013 was 14.4 per 

cent. As at 31 January 2014 the proportion of temporary and casual employees was 15.0 per 

cent, representing an increase of 0.6 per cent over the period. 

 


